
Alert Now – sent 4/13/20 
 
Good Morning Parents, 
  
I hope this email finds you safe and well.  I also hope you are feeling nourished after Easter, 
Passover or just for fun video visiting with family and friends, and nourished by special meals 
and treats.    
  
Our second distribution of materials begins tomorrow.  On your assigned date, please drive up 
near the flagpole, open your trunk and we will place your child’s/children’s materials in the back 
of your vehicle.  We will be wearing masks and gloves for distribution.  You may leave the 
materials in your car for four days to ensure they are safe. 
  
Only essential materials will be distributed.  Any items previously left behind on campus will be 
handed out during the summer. 
  
Please plan to pick up materials between 7:30 am and 11:00 am. Distribution will happen by 
last name. 
  
Tuesday, April 14, A - I 
Wednesday, April 15, J - R 
Thursday, April 16, S - Z 
  
If your teacher asked you to return student work, please look for boxes set up in the parking lot 
near the park.  You can drop work into the box with the appropriate teacher’s name. 
  
Enormous thank yous go out to our teachers who spent much of their first week of Spring Break 
continuing to work many hours to plan and prepare materials.  Teachers, you are exceptional.  
We appreciate you, we love you!!! 
  
Parents, please email any questions.  Stay well. 
  
Lisa Macias-Flavin 
 


